
4TH REPORT OF THE 

 

AGRICULTURAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 
Meeting held on September 17, 2014, commencing at 7:31 p.m. 
 
PRESENT:  H. Fletcher (Chair), L. McKenna, V. Trudell and S. Twynstra and B. Mercier (Secretary). 
 
ALSO PRESENT: D. Duffin and L. Mottram. 
 

 

I YOUR COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
 
Surplus Farm 
Dwellings 

1. (3) That the Agricultural Advisory Committee (AAC) reviewed and received 
a communication from L. Mottram, Senior Planner, with respect to surplus farm 
dwellings.  The AAC asked that this matter be placed on its next agenda to allow the 
Members to provide comment.  

Southeast 
Reservoir and 
Pumping 
Station – 
5200 
Highbury 
Avenue South 

2. (ADD) That the Agricultural Advisory Committee (AAC) heard a verbal update 
from L. Mottram, Senior Planner, with respect to the proposed Southeast Reservoir 
and Pumping Station located at 5200 Highbury Avenue South.  The AAC was advised 
that the proposed concept of establishing a BMX and/or trail riding facility has not 
advanced at this site. 

 3.  That the Agricultural Advisory Committee (AAC) noted and filed the 
following: 

3rd Report of 
the AAC 

a) (1) the 3rd Report of the Agricultural Advisory Committee from its meeting 
held on June 18, 2014; 

8th Report of 
the ACE 

b) (2) the 8th Report of the Advisory Committee on the Environment from its 
meeting held on July 16, 2014; and, 

Connorco Inc. 
– 1470 
Dundas 
Street 

c) (4) a Notice dated July 30, 2014, from N. Musicco, Planner II, with respect 
to an application submitted by Connorco Inc. relating to the property located at 1470 
Dundas Street. 

Next Meeting 4.  That the Agricultural Advisory Committee (AAC) will hold its next 
meeting on December 17, 2014. 

   The meeting adjourned at 8:12 p.m. 

  

 


